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NORTH SPORTSMAN’S CLUB

Visit us on the web at:  http://www.northsportsmansclub.net

Club Address:
1708 County Rte. 37 North
West Monroe, NY  13167

Club e-mail:
northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Club Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1345

Cicero, NY  13035

Membership Renewals:
Sue Shaffer

47 Blount Road
Hastings, NY 13076

Hello!

Hope your summer was safe and fun.  As we progress into 
the "busy season" at the club here are some items to note:
 
We are again offering a Public "sight in day"  scheduled 
October 8 from 10 AM to 2 PM.  There is a $5 fee for for 
non members -- current members of course are free.

RSOs will be on hand with bore sights and expertise to aid 
sighting in rifles in preparation for hunting season.  If you 
have friends who are not club members but would like to 
take advantage of our ranges, spread the word.

Please be considerate when utilizing the range facilities.  
Don't "camp out" for long periods of time on a bench when 
you won't actually be shooting-- especially if others are 
waiting to use a bench.  There is always a rush to use the 
benches in the Fall so plan accordingly as hunting season 
nears.

Also please pick up your spent brass and shell casings.  
Brooms and dust bins are easily accessible and are there to 
be used.

Reminder:

New member orientations are held on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays each month from 9 AM - Noon or 
by appointment.  Please pass the word to any prospective members, or stop by at these times if you'd 
like a quick refresher to re-acquaint yourself with the latest club facilities. 
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Club Calendar

Sep 8 – Federation Meeting 7 PM

Sep 12 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Oct 8 – Public Sight In Day 

   10 AM to 2 PM

Oct 10 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Nov 14 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Dec 12 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

*Note: Board meetings are 
scheduled the same day as regular 

membership meetings -- they start 1 
hour earlier

Club Calendar

Sep 8 – Federation Meeting 7 PM

Sep 12 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Oct 8 – Public Sight In Day 

   10 AM to 2 PM

Oct 10 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Nov 14 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Dec 12 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

*Note: Board meetings are 
scheduled the same day as regular 

membership meetings -- they start 1 
hour earlier

Quick Notes

Welcome to all of our new 
club members!

All members are reminded 
that there is NO HUNTING 
anywhere on club grounds.
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The Federation

The Oswego County 
Federation Of Sportsmen's 
Clubs meeting is Thursday 
September 8 at 7 PM at our 
club.

The Federation helps to track 
issues of concern to 
sportsmens clubs in our area.  
These include conservation 
issues, environmental impact 
concerns, legal and legislative 
actions which impact our 
ability to hunt, fish and enjoy 
the outdoors.  Committees are 
formed and issues are tracked 
and communicated to 
representatives in Albany and 
Washington with help from the 
federation volunteers.

We send club delegates to the 
monthly Federation meetings  
but all are welcome to attend.  
Meeting locations rotate 
among federation member 
clubs throughout the area but 
the September meeting will be 
held at our club.  Feel free to 
stop by.

Also the Federation web site 
has gotten a makeover and is a 
great resource for outdoor 
enthusiasts.  Check it out:

www.
oswegocountysportsmen.com

Open House Cancelled

The planned club open house 
has been cancelled due to lack 
of participation.

We realize summer is a busy 
time for folks and often it is 
tough to volunteer time when 
you're spread thin with other 
activities, so we'll try again in 
the future if interest increases. 

We're proud to have a nice 
club and it surely deserves 
such an exhibition.

For Online Members:

Did you know you can view club meeting minutes on line?  There 
is a running list of recent meetings accessible at the bottom of the 
“About Us” section of the web site.

Here is a direct link to the meeting minutes in PDF form if you 'd 
like to see what we do at the monthly meetings:

http://www.northsportsmansclub.net/minutes.pdf

Also if you wish to receive email regarding club news please be 
sure your email address is currently on file with our membership 
coordinator.  You may send updates to:

northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Over the past month emails were sent regarding parking lot updates, 
member passing and other current events so to keep abreast of this 
news between newsletters please let us know your current email.
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